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July 1, 2002 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL/FACSIMILE 

Mr. Arthur Baggett, Jr. 
Hearing Officer, Chairman of State Water 
Resources Control Board 
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1001 "I" Street, 22nd Floor 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

 

 
Re: SWRCB Hearings 

Dear Chairman Baggett: 

We are in receipt of Mr. Wagner's June 28, 2002, letter, in which Audubon requests 
another briefing extension, this time on the basis that apparently a bad CD of the Final EIR/EIS 
was sent to them.   

Imperial Irrigation District opposes this request.  As soon as IID became aware of Mr. 
Wagner's complaint last Friday, it immediately notified him of the website where the entire Final 
EIR/EIS could be located, and arranged to send out another CD via Fed/Ex.  There is therefore 
no basis for another time extension.  Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 
 
Mark J. Hattam 
 
Mark J. Hattam 

MJH 
cc: Attached service list. 
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